
Senate Bill 2307 would require librarians to remove ill-defined “explicit” materials from 
our library shelves. The bill’s censorship might extend to digital materials like eBooks 
and audiobooks that many of us access through our local library. 
 
1) No one can explain how the bill would be implemented.  

2) It would be costly to taxpayers. The attorney general would need additional staff to 
enforce this law. 

3) The library community already has a process in place to challenge materials since 
the Legislature passed HB 1205 in 2023. 

4) Let our professional librarians do their jobs.  It is a waste of the Legislature’s time to 
focus on non-issues like this when there are real issues are state is facing. 


